## Battle of the Books Coaches Duties!

## Prepare your team for the March battle by:

- Check out the books for your team in the O'Dea library. (book lists will be provided)
- Keep team members on track with the reading of the books. (book lists will be provided)
- Practice sample questions (will be provided) with your team during team gatherings.
- Students need to know titles and authors of the books on the list.
- Most teams meet once a week after most of the books on the list have been read.
  Teams can meet starting in September, but books need to be read in order to go through the sample questions. Most teams start meeting every week around
  December or January
- Team flags or costumes can be created for the competition.
- Encourage and support your team!